
be processed. Please reach out 

to me or Sam with any pros-

pects for membership as we 

make our final push to Star 

Council.  

 

The ladies who attended the 

State Convention enjoyed a 

Saturday session that included a 

self-discovery exercise. Sunday’s 

program had Lynn and Kathleen 

(Walter’s wife) making baby 

blankets to be donated to those 

in need. A dinner banquet and 

Sunday morning meeting 

rounded out a busy weekend. I 

encourage future Grand Knights 

to attend this important State 

function. 

 State Meeting and Year 

End Awards 

 

The North Carolina Knights of 

Columbus State Meeting was 

held in Hickory, May 4-6th. I 

attended with my wife, Lynn, 

and Delegate Brian Harvey. 

Unfortunately, I was delayed 

with a work project that needed 

to be completed and checked in 

at 9:15pm Friday night. The 

Council was also represented by 

three brothers who hold State 

positions, John Joyce - District 

Deputy, Walter Kulla – Regional 

Deputy and Greg Rachel – Fi-

nancial Secretary Trainer.   

 
Saturday proved to be an award

-winning day for our council.  

We received the 1st place award 

for Council Website, this was 

the second year in a row that 

our Council received recogni-

tion for our Website (thanks for 

your hard work Walter). Our 

council also received the Char-

ity Award. I am very proud of 

this award because it means that 

our council truly embraces the 

1st Principle of our Order, Char-

ity. For our council to receive 

this award in an organization 

founded on this principle is 

amazing and a testament to the 
hard work and dedication our 

fellow brothers have to helping 

others less fortunate. We also 

turned in the paper work for 

the Columbian Award (based on 

council program activities) and 

the Domestic Church. We will 

receive these awards at the July 

State meeting. 

 
The last award we are still push-

ing for is Star Council. This very 

prestigious award is within our 

reach as we are only 3 new 

Knights and 3 new insurance 
members shy of reaching this 

goal.  We need to reach this 

goal by June 14th 2018, to allow 

for all the proper paper work to 

Grand Knight’s Message 

Officers Chosen 

Elections of officers for the 

fraternal year 2018-2019 were 

held at the last business meeting 

on May 10, 2018. 

The following is a list of officers: 

Grand Knight—Jim Duffy 

Deputy GK—Glenn Spivey 

Chancellor—Sam Waters 

Treasurer  - Duane Dudkiewicz 

Warden— Chris Mierez 

Advocate—Walter Kulla 

Recorder—Mark Garland 

Inside Guard—Dan Shepard 

Outside Guard—Chris Oliveria 

3 yr. Trustee—James Milanese 

2 yr. Trustee—Greg Rachal 

1yr. Trustee—John Joyce 

Financial Secretary—Ed Camp-

bell who is appointed by Su-

preme. 

If you are interested in serving 

as a program director of chair-

man, please contact the grand 

knight or deputy grand knight to 

make you wishes known. 
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 Again this year St. Pius X 

council 11101 will be hosting 

the regional training for region 

3. 

 

This training is provided by the 

state council to incoming offi-

cers for the fraternal year.  The 

training  consist of the old or-
ganizational meeting and the 

old grand knight training.  In 

addition, financial secretary 

training will  take place. 

 

Our council is expecting from 

80 to 120 to attend from 26 

different councils in the region. 

St. Pius X Council responsibil-

ity will be to provide the 

space ,morning refreshments 

and a light lunch for all who 

attend. 

 

S. K. Brian Harvey has agreed 

to head up the cooking team 

for this event. 

 

Brian is seeking help in the 

following areas: 

 Setup 

 Preparation  

 Serving 

 Clean up 

This event is open to anyone 

who wishes to attend.  All one 

must do is to register on line 

at: 

 2018 Leadership Training 

Signup 

the form of: 

 Setup 

 Preparation 

 Cooks 

 Servers 

 Dinning room help 

 Cleanup  

Ed has been offering some new 

twist on the traditional pancake 

breakfast. 

The council will not be 

having a pancake breakfast for 

the months of June or July.  

 They will resume on August 5, 

2018 after the 9:00 am Mass. 

If you wish to help in anyway, 

please contact Ed Caluori at 

336-707-2475 or email 

ecaluori@triad.rr.com 

 

Ed is seeking kitchen help in 

New members this is a good 

opportunity to meet your fel-

low knights in a very casual 

setting. 

Come out for great fraternal 

fellowship along with good 

food. 

Regional Training 

Pancake Breakfast 

L.A.M.B. 

dren. 

 

Want to see who get the most 

money?  Just bring your chil-

dren or grand children.  They 

are the biggest recipient of 

monies by far. 

 

Last year your council was able 

to give funds to several organi-
zation who work with individu-

als with intellectual disabilities.  

Funding is a great struggle for 

most of the organization that 

we are able to help through 

our project L.A.M.B.  

 

The knights were able to even 

help Reedy Fork Elementary 

School with funds for their 

students with intellectual dis-

abilities. 

Volunteer to do your part by 

contacting John Kosco or email 

johnkosco@cs.com 

or 336-553-7560. 

 Least Among My Brother will 

begin a new fraternal year col-

lection on June 16, 2018, at 

Harris Teeter on N. Elm Street 

and Pisgah Church Road all day. 

 

Help is needed for all shifts.  

Shifts consist of a two hour 

collection period.  A minimum 

of four people is needed for 
each shift to man two doors.   

 

Who can help?  Brother 

knights, their wives and chil-
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We are so close to winning the 

Star Council Award again this 

year.  

 

We had a great membership 

drive last month when Fr Bill 

Lesak, NC State Chaplain, 

talked to our entire parish 

about the value of being a 
Knight. That drive resulted in 

51 potential candidates. Our 

Grand Knight Jim Duffy and our 

Membership Director Sam 

Waters and his Membership 

team have been very busy call-

ing those candidates to set 

them up for First Degrees.  

 

Our membership quota is 17 

this year. So far, we've gained 

23 new members, with a loss of 

8 members, leaving us with a 

net gain of 15.  We are so 

close, only needing 2 more new 

members. 

 

Our insurance quota is 6 this 

year. We've had a gain of 4 

new insurance members, but a 
loss of 3. So, although we still 

need 5 more new members, 

those 5 could easily be made. If 

5 of you non-insurance mem-

bers would sign up for insur-

ance or annuities for your fami-

lies, we could make Star Coun-

cil. 

Please contact our Field Agent,  

Ray Eveland (336) 202-5593 

about the details. 

Help us finish the year strong, 

help us earn the Star Council 

Award. 

 

St. Pius X Council 11101 is 

hosting regional Council lead-

ership training on June 9.  

 

Council leaders should all regis-
ter. If you are not yet in a lead-

ership role, but you are inter-

ested in learning more about 

programs, please register. Any-

one can attend. 

 

To Register for Region 3 train-

ing, use this link:  

 

2018 Leadership Training 

Signup 

District Deputy Report 

Knight of the Month 

Family of the Month 
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  June 2018 
 Stu Ahrens 

 
http://stpiusxcouncil11101.org/fom.htm 

 
Check our website for more information on the Family & Knight of the Month 

 
 

June 2018 
Mike Lazorchick 

 
Http://stpiusxcouncil11101.org/fom.htm 

 
Check our website for more information on the Family & Knight of the Month 

 

You will be furnished 

lunch and in the morning 

there will be coffee and 

snacks.  

 

We need you to sign up in 

order to know how many 

people to feed.  

Upcoming Dates 

June 1 Adoration     June 10 Rosary                 June 16 LAMB Collection 

June 3 Corpus Christi   June 11 O & D Meeting                June 17 Father’s Day 

June 9 regional Training      June 14 Council Business Meeting                                                           

https://kofcnc.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=512a6d6529cf1a81053f0f5bd&id=c9724ae744&e=7a74e9bab2
https://kofcnc.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=512a6d6529cf1a81053f0f5bd&id=c9724ae744&e=7a74e9bab2
C:/Users/Walt/Documents/2011 2012 Council Budget
http://stpiusxcouncil11101.org/fom.htm


 Ed Campbell 

Financial Secretary 

4908 Tower Rd. Unit C 

Greensboro, NC 27410 

E—mail Address: 
Spxcouncil111101@gmail.com 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

ST. PIUS X COUNCIL 11101 

GREENSBORO, NC 

Knights of Columbus Field Agent Report 

We are on the Web 

http://

Stpiusxcouncil11101.org 

 

Business Meetings— 

Second Thursday of the Month 

 

Officers & Directors Meeting - 
Monday before the Business 

Meeting  

 
All Meetings in the Simmons Par-

ish Center at 7:00 pm 

Membership Chairman - 

Sam Waters 

pointertwo@yahoo.com 

336-451-7298 

 

Only Having Insurance “Through Work” Doesn’t 
Work  

Do you know anyone whose life or career has drasti-

cally changed during these years of economic down-

turn? It’s very likely that someone in your immediate or 

extended family or group of friends is facing financial 

uncertainty. Maybe there’s a possibility that you (or 

your spouse) could change employers, or even lose your 

job. 

Too many people have often relied on group term life 

insurance as their only safety net. Often, this insurance 

is an employee benefit provided at low or no cost. The 

existence of this coverage might convince someone that 

personally-owned life insurance is not necessary.  

But only having “through work” insurance can leave 

you and your family vulnerable. Most group life insur-

ance policies are limited in amount, which may be tied 

to salary or some other benchmark. These numbers are 

often capped, and this cap may be dangerously low 

when compared to your family’s actual needs. In fact, a 

detailed needs analysis that evaluates your specific 

situation, will likely show that any employer-provided 

coverage falls short.  

In addition, the amount of group insurance offered is 

almost always reduced, sometimes dramatically, when 

you retire. You could one day find yourself without 

coverage, and if your health has changed (which it will 

as you age), you might also find yourself unable to se-

cure individual protection. At the very least, it will defi-

nitely be more expensive.  

While group life insurance can help, it does not replace 

the need for individually owned life insurance. I’ll be 

happy to meet with you and provide a no-cost needs 

analysis, so you’ll know exactly where you stand.  

 

 

Face book Page: https//www.facebook.com/evelandKofC 

http://www.kofc.org/en/insurance/index.html
http://www.facebook.com/evelandKofC

